Dear Sir

Letter of endorsement

Further to the on-going work and the response that BEIRG has produced for the entertainment and
corporate event industry | write as both a business owner and user of PMSE equipment, such as
radio microphones, in ear monitors to say we completely support the response that Ranelagh and

BEIRG have submitted.

Yours sincerely

Martin Hawthorn

Martin Hawthorn
Managing Director
01664 821106

twitter @hawthornsnews
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